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Outcome Matrix for Options to Manage Separation Distances  

 
Approach: 

Separation between  
Liquor Stores 

Outcomes 

Disperse 
New 

Liquor 
Stores 

Expand 
Opportunities 

Downtown 

Relationship 
to density / 
destination 

areas 

Diversify 
market 

Simplify 
Zoning 
Bylaw 

Buffer 
Service 

Providers 

Improve 
Safety 

Around 
Liquor 
Stores 

Protect 
children 

and youth 

Option 1 - Keep 500 metre 
separation distance between 
liquor stores 

✔ - - - - - ⚪ ⚪ 

Option 2 - Exemptions for 
major shopping and tourist 
destinations 

◒  ✔ ✔ ◒  - - ⚪ ⚪ 

Option 2a - Exemptions with 
buffers from community 
service providers that work 
with vulnerable individuals 

◒  ✔ ✔ ◒  - ✔ ⚪ ⚪ 

Option 3 - Mirror separation 
distances for Cannabis Retail 
Stores (200 m)  

✔ ◒  - ◒  - - ⚪ ⚪ 

Option 4 - Eliminate 
separation distances between 
liquor stores 

- ✔ - ✔ ✔ - ⚪ ⚪ 

Option 4a - Eliminate 
separation distances and 
strengthen design regulations 

- ✔ - ✔ - - ✔ ⚪ 

Option 4b - Eliminate 
separation distances and 
change zones where alcohol 
sales is a listed use 

- ✔ - ✔ - - ⚪ ⚪ 

Option 5 - Eliminate all Zoning 
Bylaw regulations for Alcohol 
Sales and treat the use as 
General Retail Stores 

- ✔ - ✔ ✔ - ⚪ - 

Option 6 - Eliminate 
separation distances between 
stores only for sites zoned 
CSC, CCA, and AED.  

◒  - - ◒  - - ⚪ ⚪ 

 
 

✔ Achieves outcome ◒  Partially achieves outcome - Does not achieve outcome ⚪ Does not influence outcome 

 


